

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It has been such a pleasure to work with your child during Peterson afterHours this year! We hope that we have been able to provide your child with the academic support necessary for success as well as the enrichment opportunities necessary for ongoing engagement.

Please be advised our before and after school afterHours programs will be coming to an end on Friday, March 10, 2017.

Due to limited resources, only the following programs will continue after Friday, March 10, 2017:

- Mrs. Bramley's 5th grade Ready Readers Monday/Wednesday (Last day April 5th)
- Recorder will meet <u>ONLY</u> on Thursday's (Last day April 6th)
- Ms. Godon's 2nd grade Ready Readers Wednesday/Thursday (Last day April 6th)
- Ms. Barhoumeh's AM Do the Math meets Monday/Thursday (Last day April 6th)
- EL Tutoring programs with Ms. Ahmed, Ms. Skaggs, Mr. Nussbaum (Last day April 28th)
- Yearbook with Mr. Reynolds & Ms. Siemens Tuesday/Thursday (March 14th-May 18th)
- Brownies with Ms. Talbot (Meeting every other Tuesday starting March 21st until May 30th)

Should you have any additional questions about end dates, please reach out to Ms. Nelson or the teacher of the program.

We would like to thank you for allowing your child to be part of our academic and enrichment program, and we look forward to offering an afterHours program next year.

Sincerely,

Amy Nelson afterHours Coordinator adnelson4@cps.edu

Phone: (773) 534-5070

Scott Topel afterHours Administrator sgtopel@cps.edu